articles from CYO's recent newsletter

Trenton Health Team Recognizes CYO

or the past few years, the CYO has been working with an agency in Trenton whose goal was to promote ealth and wellness. The Trenton Health Team (THT), in partnership with Trinity Health, brought the CYO ogether with other members of the community to see what could be done to improve the wellbeing of our 'YO families. The creation of a Wellness Council, workshops with the Rutgers-Camden School of Nursing, nd a "Food Carnival" that gave our pre-schoolers the opportunity to try new, healthy foods were just some f the benefits that resulted from this endeavor. In January, the THT recognized CYO with an award and onation for fully embracing the ideals that were the impetus of Trinity Health's Transforming Communities nitiative.

ictured from left, John Soss (CYO), Kathie Soss-Prihoda (Rutgers School of Nursing-Camden/CYO), Matthew Broad (THT), Elena romeyer (THT/TCl Program Director), Mary Jo Abbondanza (St. Francis Medical Center), Debra Grier (CYO), and Monica armichael (Trenton Office of Early Childhood Education).



Pictured Right: Black History Month Celebration at the East State Street Center Gymnasium Pictured Far Right: Ewing Pre-Schoolers celebrate Martin Luther King Day





CYO PRE-SCHOOL

COVID-19 didn't stop CYO Pre-School students from working and learning from home! Aditionally the CYO is serving lunch to 300 families a day at our South Broad Street and East State Street Centers during the pandemic.

CENSUS 2020

CYO joined the Trenton Area Compete Count Committee to collaborate on ways to ensure a complete Census 2020 count. Shown at left is one of the 3 job fairs held for Census 2020 at the CYO Bromley Center.



available at cyo's website www.cyomercer.org